The UW-Madison uses the limited term employee (LTE) system to deny union rights and benefits to its workers. LTEs work in departments all over campus. LTEs do the same work as permanent workers, but with lower pay, and no benefits or job security or union representation. Hundreds of LTEs on campus have been working in the same "temporary" job for 5, 10, even 20 or more years, with no chance for advancement. More and more permanent jobs on campus are not being filled with permanent workers, but instead with "temporary" LTEs. Is this the way a prominent university should  be run? 
Help stop temp slavery at UW. 







Are you an LTE? 

The Student Labor Action Coalition is in the process of helping organize LTEs (limited term employees) on the UW-Madison campus. 

Tell us you stories!  We are collecting testimony from LTEs to augment the statistics with real people. We would like to know:  How did you end up an LTE? What were you told or promised, and what really happened? How are you treated? What do you do? and more...

You can be totally anonymous, or you can use your name and workplace, depending upon what is comfortable for you. 

Contact us: 

E-mail: slac@studentorg.wisc.edu  

Phone: (608) 255-0224

or come to a SLAC meeting. 

The Student and Labor Action Coalition meets Thursdays at 7PM in the Memorial Union (see the "Today in the Union" board for room number) at the University of Wisconsin in Madison, WI. Join us! 



Student and Labor Action Coalition 

Madison, WI
 http://www.sit.wisc.edu/~slac/
LTEs UNITE! 
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Stop long term LTE abuse! 
